
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

URGENT BUSINESS 127 - Postponement of Planning Regulatory Committee Meeting 
scheduled for 28 March 2022 
 

 
Councillor Consultation 
 
 
I am in agreement with the recommendation that the Planning Regulatory Committee 
scheduled for 28 March 2022 be postponed for public safety reasons following lack of 
power at Morecambe Town Hall. 
 
 
Signed: --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Name:          Councillor Keith Budden  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Position Held:   Chair of Planning Regulatory Committee 
 
Dated:    28 March 2022  ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

 

 
Chief Executive Decision 
 
 
I agree to exercise my delegated authority and approve that the Planning Regulatory 
Committee scheduled for 28 March 2022 be postponed for public safety reasons following 
lack of power at Morecambe Town Hall. 
 
 
 
 

Signed:  
Kieran Keane - Chief Executive 

 
Dated: 28 March 2022 
 

 
 
Please return to: Liz Bateson 
    Democratic Services, 
    Town Hall, 
    Dalton Square, 
    LANCASTER.       LA1 1PJ 
 
    Ref:  UB127 
 


